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 Frodsham Primary Academy  
28th March 2024  

We have made it to the end of another very busy and eventful term. There have been so 

many wonderful things to celebrate and special events that our children have taken part in.  

 

Thank you to all parents for your continued support. Our fabulous bingo night raised a huge 

£752! Thank you to everyone who came along.  

 

We have reviewed our breakfast and afterschool provision and have made the decision to 

keep the provision open. Due to the increase in staffing costs, we are required to make a 

slight increase to our prices.  

 

New costing:  
Breakfast club (Monday-Friday)  

7.45-8.45- £2.50 per day including breakfast  

After school club (Monday-Thursday)  

3.20-4.20- £6.50 

3.20-5.30- £14 

Children will also be provided with a snack during this time.  

Session booking forms are available from school office.  

 

I hope you all have a lovely rest over the half term, we look forward to seeing you back in 

school on Monday 8th April. I have added the club booking form onto this email so you can 

see what afterschool clubs are available next half term, these will start from week 2.  

 

Happy Easter 

Mrs Callaghan  
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TEACHER TRAINING DAYS: SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS  
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Frodsham Primary Academy- After School Clubs 
Summer 1 
Clubs will start week commencing Monday 15th April 2024 

Day Time Club Year 
Group  

Staff 
member 

Tick if 
place 

required  
Monday  3.20-4.15 Forest 

School  
Rec-Year 6 Miss Pemberton   

 
Tuesday  3.20-4.00 Choir Rec-Year 6 Mrs Coombes   

 
Tuesday  3.20-4.15 

 
Football  Year 4- Year 6 Mrs Morgan 

Astle 
 

Tuesday  3.20-4.15 Fitness- 
Skills  

Rec-Year 3 Miss Pemberton   

Thursday  3.20-4.15 Y6 SATS 
booster 

Year 6  Mrs Harding   

Thursday 3.20-4.15 Arts and 
Crafts  

Rec-Year 6 
 

Miss Pemberton   

Friday  8.00-8.40 Multi Sports  Rec-Year 3 Miss 
Greenhalgue  

 
 

 
Miss Sands will also be sending phonics club letters to identified children.  

 

Cooking for KS2 will be Summer 2 

Letters will come home on Monday 8th April.  

 

 

Please return all slips by Wednesday 10th April so places can be 
confirmed. 

 


